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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $180, 281 
Income to date: $126, 772 
Needed: $53, 509  
 
Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 
scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Speaker: Nettie Dyck 

Worship Leader: Erica Klassen 

Song Leaders: Char Klassen, Luke Klassen, Melita 

Enns, Matt Warkentin 

Date:  June 20, 2021 

 

Winkler Bible Camp 

Winkler Bible Camp is looking for Medical 
Officers for summer camp!  Candidates must 
hold Standard First Aid and CPR certification.  
Candidates with experience are preferred.  
The Medical Officer provides first aid for our 
campers from 8 am to 8 pm Monday through 
Friday.  Accommodations are available.  
Please contact our office at 204-325-9519 or 
email info@winklerbiblecamp.com if you are 
interested in helping out!  

  

Adult & Teen Challenge - SuperThrift 

We are now looking for people, businesses, 
and churches to partner with us and organize 
donation drives and drop-off locations, to 
help us keep our stores full. For more 
information call 1-800-632-6095 or visit 
www.teenchallenge.tc 

 

Office (Lori Miller) – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals (Dorothy Hildebrandt) – (204)-324-4426 

Lead Pastor Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 
  Youth Pastor Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 

June 27 – Keith Friesen 
July 4     - Gerry Giesbrecht 
July 11   - Keith Friesen 
 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 
worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 
Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 
-Helen Janzen 
-Nettie & Dave Ginter 
and family 
  
  
 

Missionaries 

Ryan Thiessen 
Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 
Honsberger 

Laure & Family (Congo) 
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Prayer for the Week 
 Heavenly Father, thank you for adopting us as 
sons and daughters into your salvation through 
Christ Jesus. Pour out your Spirit on us to lead 
us in seeking you each day. Amen. 

 

Church Announcements 

The BMC University Grads of 2021 

-Josh Driedger - Diploma in Agriculture – 
University of Manitoba 

-Harley Dyck - Master’s Degree in Philosophy – 
University of Manitoba 

-Riley Dyck  -  Post Baccalaureate in Music (Piano 
performance) University of Manitoba 

-Luke Klassen -Honours Bachelor of Arts in 
Philosophy with an additional major in Classical 
Languages – University of Winnipeg 

-Lawson McDonald - Bachelor in Exercise Science 
– University of Wisconsin-Superior 

The BMC High School Grad of 2021 

-Shane Krahn – Mennonite Collegiate Institute 
(MCI) 

Congratulations on your well-deserved success! 

“Commit to the Lord whatever you do, and your 
plans will succeed.” Proverbs 16:3 

 

-Pastor Keith would love to connect with you. 
Given the current restrictions, this is still a bit 
more of a challenge, but we are able to meet 
outdoors (either at your home or in a public 
space like a park). So, if grabbing a coffee or an 
iced tea and visiting outside works, please feel 
free to call or email Keith to set up a time and 
location to meet. 

 

 
Sunday, June 20, 2021 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship & Prayer 
Worship in Song 

Prayer 
Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading 
Message 

“Rediscovering Righteousness” - Romans 3:21-
31 

Closing song 
Benediction 

 
 

DVBS KIDS  

Cave Quest: Following Jesus The Light of the World 
– More information on the package pick up dates  for 

those who have pre-registered, coming soon!    

 

 

Prayer 

Please pray for Nettie & Dave Ginter and family as 
they say “good-bye” to Nettie’s father.  May He cover 

you with His wings of love, peace, and comfort 
during this time.  

  

Verse for the Week 

“I will be a father to you, and you shall be sons 
and daughters to me, says the Lord Almighty.” 2 
Corinthians 6:18 ESV 

MCI Prayer requests & Job opportunity 

-For our students as they prepare for exams. We pray 
that their anxieties are calmed, their minds are 
focused, and that they are filled with the wisdom and 
knowledge they need. 

-For year-end giving. As we approach the end of 
2021, we ask you to join us in prayer for continued 
giving to MCI. We have experienced great 
generosity this year, and are deeply grateful for the 
way our community has continued to support us. 

-MCI is hiring a Head of Maintenance. This position is 
responsible to ensure that all physical aspects of MCI’s 
fourteen-acre campus are well maintained, often using a 
hands-on approach. This includes our academic wing, 
Buhler Hall, and student dormitory. Know someone who 
would be a good fit? Encourage them to apply today by 
emailing ryanpotter@mciblues.net 

 


